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To Dr. William Porter from Dr. Flick. 
Philadelphia, 

November 4, 1903. 
Dr. William Porter, 

~ashington Boulevard, St. Louis. 

My dear Dr. Porter: 

Your letter of 1st inst. to hand. 1 am glad to learn of 
your sanitorium and to know that you are working in the interest of the crusade 
aganist tuberculosis. I take pleasure in sending you under separate cover 
some literature which may be of help to you. 

'Phe Henry Phipps Insti tute is endeavoring to bring the International 
Congress on Tuberculosis to America in 1905 and preliminal"J to such a Congress 
is endeavoring to organize the worke~s on Tuberculosis in the different states 
so that united profession may meet our brethren from the other side. I would be 
glad if you could send me the names of the men in your state who are working in 
the cruàade against tuberculosis. 

Yours truly, 

Lawrence F. Flick. 


